
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

COMPREHENSIVE STUDY OF THE ROADWAY DRAINAGE SYSTEM AND NATURAL WATERWAYS 
IN THE CITY OF HOPKINSVILLE, KENTUCKY. 

 

The Hopkinsville Surface and Stormwater Utility is seeking a professional engineer to 
comprehensively study the city’s roadway drainage systems as it relates to dewatering, 
outlet ditches, culverts, road structures and under drains.  The study shall also address the 
natural waterways defined as ditches, creeks, and river tributaries. The final document will 
provide an overall assessment of the city’s drainage system which will outline projects 
ranked by order of importance and provide an opinion of probable cost and funding 
sources. 

The Request for Qualifications packets may be requested by contacting Mr. Steven R. 
Bourne, Manager, Hopkinsville Surface and Stormwater Utility, 711 S. Main St., 
Hopkinsville, KY 42240, phone number 270-887-4035. 

Deadline for the submission is September 15, 2025.  

 

Hopkinsville Surface and Stormwater Utility is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 


